
The information package and application form can be found at 
www.wscc.nt.ca/about-wscc/governance.   

Qualified individuals can forward their expressions of interest  
by November 01, 2024 to: 

Workers’ Safety & Compensation Commission 
Email: GovernanceCouncil@wscc.nt.ca 

Attention of Eleese Scott, Chief Governance Officer

Request for Expressions of Interest

NORTHWEST TERRITORIES 
WORKER REPRESENTATIVE – 

WSCC GOVERNANCE COUNCIL
(Part-time position)

The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC)  
Governance Council is seeking a Director who will bring the perspective 

of workers to our organization. Having an understanding or qualifications 
in the areas that complement the skills and abilities of other Governance 

Council members is preferable but not required. These areas include 
legislation, policy development, human resources, and a familiarity with 

the workers’ compensation system.

The WSCC is strongly committed to equitable representation  
of communities and to recruiting a diverse membership for the 

Governance Council. The WSCC encourages applications from all  
qualified candidates, including persons with disabilities, First Nations, 

Metis and Inuit persons, members of racialized communities, 
2SLGBTQIPA+ persons, and young workers (age 20-30).

wscc.nt.ca  1.800.661.0792	 wscc.nu.ca  1.877.404.4407

101-449E




